Pierce County Fire Protection District No. 14
Commissioners Meeting May 24, 2021

In Attendance: Chief Kira Thirkield, Commissioner Jerry Sandberg,
Commissioner Peter Allison and Secretary Pat Shandrow.

Commissioner Campbell was excused.
Meeting was held online with Microsoft Teams web application.

Commissioner Sandberg opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 6:30
p.m.

The minutes of the May 10, 2021 Regular Board Meeting were approved as
presented.

Citizen Comments: None.

Vouchers: Voucher list was reviewed, approved and attached.

Chief’s Report: The Financial Report was presented reviewed and attached.

Old Business:

A. COVID-19: The curve seems to be continuing downward. The entire State
is back in,phase 3. The CDC now says those who have had the vaccine no
longer need to wear masks except as required by individual businesses and
public transportation. The Department of L & 1 also agrees with the no mask
policy. However, we will continue to wear masks on calls as usual.

New Business: None.
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‘;/ Good of the Order:

;/7/"-’  Those in recruit academy have completed their IFSAC testing and FF1
practical. They all did very well. They were all able to get into their gear
including SCBA in less then one minute. There was only one failure due to
one minor mistake. Retesting will be done in a month.

With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 6:48.
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